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Dear Friends
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]The sun is shining and hopefully we will get a spell of nice weather. Some people have braved the outdoors at the café and enjoyed their coffee in the courtyard. John and Lindsay are now retired, and I think both the lunch on the 20th and the ceilidh were enjoyed by all who were able to go along.  In case you did not hear, as well as a gift of money John and Lindsay received a vine to plant in their green house when they get one, a book of cards with messages from everyone and photos of their time at Liberton Kirk. Lindsay received flowers and some jewellery specially made for the occasion.
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As usual we decorated the cross on Easter Sunday but a slight panic about having enough daffodils as there did not seem to be any in the shops.  The crosses were filled with many beautiful varieties of yellow flowers, and it looked lovely as always.  It leaves me with a feeling of hope when I look at it.  They remained outside the Kirk for a few extra days to be admired by many.
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]May has a few activities happening on Saturday the 10th the “Big Brekkie” raised over £900 towards Christian Aid. Christian Aid week began on the 11th May and runs until the 17th May. After the service at 11am there was a short time of remembrance and the opportunity to lay flowers at the covid memorial. It is five years since the pandemic but those who lost loved ones during this time still talk of how hard it was not being able to visit loved ones especially in nursing homes and hospital. Many people not getting a chance to say goodbye.

On a lighter note, the Sunday club has an open day on Sunday the 18th to which all are welcome. The Church of Scotland Assembly begins on the 17th, please pray or our leaders as they make decisions at the assembly. 


With love 
Linda (07850411596)



Father God,
We give you thanks for the beautiful weather, for the blossoms on the trees, for signs of new life and growth when we take the time to look. We thank you for the family at Liberton Kirk and we pray that we will help and support each other and our Kirk Session in the vacancy period. 
Amen
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